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Advice CNG/W07-01-01-A

January 18, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Ultititics & Transportation Commission
1300 8. Evergreen Park Prive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-9022

Re: Docket UG-O70123

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Cascade’s previously filed Advice CNG/WO7-01-01, docketed as UG-070123, included a request that the
proposed tariff revisions be approved with fess than statutory notice to become effective on January 19,
2007.  However, in order to allow for this item to be included on the next regularly scheduled open

meeting, the Company requests that the proposed tariffs be approved with an effective date of January 24,
2007,

Additionally, in accordance with WAC 480-90-198, the Company declares that notice to customers will
be made in accordance with WAC 480-90-195(3). Cascade will issue bill inseris to all customers
unpacied by the proposed tariff change following final disposition of this filing. The proposed change
will affect approximately 60 non-core customers who utilize these optional services.

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please direct them to Katherine Barnard at (200) 381-6824.
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